
Waterbury Conservation Commission 
Minutes for Tuesday 03/09/2021 

6:00pm-7:30pm 
DRAFT 

 
 

MARCH 9, 2021 AGENDA 
1. Assign a Commissioner to prepare minutes 
2. Review, prioritize and modify agenda 
3. Review and approve prior meeting minutes 
4. Unified Development By Laws Discussion (PUD and Subdivision provisions) 
5. Website Update 

 
The meeting minutes were reviewed and approved.  Billy moved the motion and 
Steve seconded the approval. 
 
7th 8th grade project - Steve 
Concerned citizens requested assistance from the Commission to assist with children effected 
by COVID pandemic.  Steve brought the citizen’s request to the Commission, and there was 
agreement that the group could take part in a project.  The project is still being defined but it 
will likely request Commission members vote on the student’s project.  The project will be a 
partnership with WCC and Waterbury Land Initiative.   
 
Website  
We spent the majority of the meeting reviewing the proposed website.  The 
Commissioners liked the overall design and work done by Jamie.  Suggestions 
included:  changing "what we do" to "bylaws" and it will be moved under “who we are".  the 
boxes under “what we do" will be reduced to education/advocacy, collaboration/advising, and 
conservation.  Billy will work on education/advocacy and conservation inserts.  Steve will work 
on the invasive species section.   
 
The WCC has a meeting set up with Steve Lotspecich on April 6 to discuss the By-law 
proposals.  In preparation for the meeting Commission members should send comments to 
Alan or Billy by March 15.  They will incorporate comments and share the revised draft By-law 
inserts..   
 
Tracy contacted schedulers for the Develop Review Board (DRB) and Select Board for the WCC 
to offer an educational opportunity on the Shuttesville Hill Wildlife Corridor and 
conservation.  Dina suggested April 21 as a possible date, Alan will take the lead on the 
presentation.  The Select Board date will be set for April or early may once the new Board.  Per 
Carla’s suggestion. 
 
Respectfully submitted by Tracy Sweeney 


